
 
MC/TR 
 
17th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Pantomime – The Little Mermaid 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we would like to give your child the chance to broaden their cultural experience 
with the opportunity to see a live performance, therefore, we are organising a trip to see the Christmas Pantomime, 
The Little Mermaid at the Theatre Royal at Newcastle on Thursday, 28th November 2024. 

Students will be transported by coach leaving the academy at 11:30am and returning to school approximately 
6.30pm.  We ask that students pay a voluntary contribution of £24.68 this is to cover the cost of the ticket and 
transport.  However, if we do not receive enough contributions unfortunately the trip will not be able to go ahead.  
All students must be in full school uniform and require a packed lunch.  

To secure our tickets we ask that payment is received no later than, Monday, 24th June 2024.  Unfortunately, we are 
unable to offer an extension on the deadline date due to the terms and conditions with the theatre.  

We have 47 spaces available, and those places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. (Students will 
secure their place through payment received via Parent Pay). Students must also have been consistently well 
behaved and making good progress in school to be allowed to attend the trip.  The Principal will have the final 
decision on which students will attend.  If payment is received and your child does not meet the criteria a refund will 
be given.   

Any students late to school on the day will not be allowed to attend the Pantomime; unfortunately, a refund will not 
be given.  

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please complete the slip attached and return it to Miss Cuthbert.  
Payment must be paid via Parent Pay.   
 
Yours sincerely 

M Cuthbert 

 
 
Ms M Cuthbert 
Teacher of Performing Arts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Permission Slip: Please return to Reception FAO: Ms Cuthbert 
 
Christmas Pantomime – The Little Mermaid, Theatre Royal  
                                                                               
Student Name: ………………………………………………………………………………….…………………. Tutor Group: ………………………….…… 

I would/would not* like my child to attend the trip to the Little Mermaid at the Theatre Royal, Newcastle on 
Thursday, 28th November 2024.  

I can confirm that I will contribute £24.68 via my child’s Parent Pay.  

I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school.  

Signed Parent/Carer: …………………………………………………………………………………………….. Date: ………….……………………………… 
 
*Please delete as appropriate 
 


